
From: Gerry du Manoir   
Sent: March-28-14 11:24 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: case number EB-20140039 
 
  
As retirees my wife and I would like to lodge a complaint with regards to case EB-
20140039 the approval of the Enbridge Gas rate hike of 40%. 
I cannot believe that a board who is supposed to be looking after our interests would 
allow such a thing to happen. 
Please send me information or data that you have collected from the Enbridge request 
to justify this 40% increase.  
As a retiree I'm very concerned that increases such as this would even be 
considered, even if they would be for a short period.  
 
Gerry and Tricia du Manoir  
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